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As part of the CMU exchange program in academic year 2023, exchange students had a 
walk-through survey provided by subject OC491 at Thammasat Printing House on August 28, 
2023. The study visit aimed to identify occupational safety and health problems and provide 
the opportunity to identify health hazards, including chemical hazards, physical hazards, 
biological hazards, and ergonomic risk factors in the workplace. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


